
January 10, 1978 

Mr. Emery Bradbury 
Maintenance Superintendent 
P. 0. Box 2107 
606 South Ninth Street 
Grand Junction, Colorado 81501 

Re: River Road Interceptor Sewer 
Paradise Hills Interceptor Sewer 
Independent Ave. Interceptor Sewer 

Dear Mr. Bradbury: 

The City of Grand Junction, Colorado would like to request permits 
from the Colorado Highway Department to open cut underneath 1-70 
at River Road, to bore across U. S. Highway 6 & 50 at 242 Road and 
across U. S. Highway 6 & 50 at Independent Ave. and perform con-
struction within the Highway Rights -of-Way. 

Transmitted with this letter are 5 prints of Sheets 1. & 2 Independent 
Ave. Interceptor Sewer, Sheets 22 	23 Paradise Hills Interceptor 
Sewer and Sheet 4 with a detail sheet of the River Road Interceptor 
Sewer. These sheets illustrate the proposed construction of an 18", 
24" and 54" Interceptor Sewer. 

This project has not yet been bid, but the anticipated construction 
will begin sometime in the Summer of 1978. The permits should be 
made out to the City of Grand Junction, City Hall, Grand Junction, 
Colorado 81501. 

Your earliest attention to this matter would be greatly appreciated. 
Please feel free to contact our office if you have any questions. 

Yours very truly, 

HENNI9SON, DURHAM & RICHARDSON, 

James R. Franklin 

JRF: 
enc 
cc: file 


	Page 1

